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Sports Days 
Everyone had a great time at our Sports Days last week. The chil-

dren enjoyed competing in their Houses and worked well in their 

teams to do the best for their House. The overall winning house for 

all sports days was Angkor. Well done!  
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Swimming Gala 

We will be holding our 6th Annual Swimming Gala 

in aid of  Angkor Hospital for Children and Kantha 

Bopha on Saturday 5th May. All children from ag-

es 5—17 can enter. We will be holding races for 

Freestyle, breaststroke and backstroke and chil-

dren can enter as many races as they would like. 

Entry forms can be picked up from the office, with 

registration beginning at 8am on the morning of 

the event. We hope to see lots of families taking 

part. The pool will be open for families to enjoy 

after the competition finishes. Please see our flyers 

or ask at the office for further details. 

A huge thank you to all the 
parents who came along to 
support the children and 
thank you to those who took 
part in our tug of war com-
petition. It definitely made 
the children happy to watch 
the adults competing 
against each other!   
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Star of the Month 
We would like to welcome parents to our next Star of the Month assemblies at 8am on: 

Tuesday 1st May - Nursery-Year 1 (Reception 2 performing) 
Wednesday 2nd May- Year 2-Year 6 (5B performing) 

The children are very excited about their performances and have been practising hard. 

Afternoon Day Care 
for Reception 1 and 
Nursery has started. 
If you are interested, 
please see the office 

for information. 

Remember to bring a healthy snack to 
school each day 

International Week 7th—11th May 

Yr6 enjoyed their trip to Apopo 

Summer School 

International Week will be held 7th-11th May. During the week each 
class will research a country from around the world. finishing with 
the students taking a tour around the school to discover what they 
can about each country. We would welcome any parents who would 
like to come in during this week and talk to a class about their coun-
try. Or, if you would like to teach your child's class a song, dance or 
share some food we would welcome that also.    

The school will be closed from  
Monday 16th —Friday 20th April for Khmer New Year 

We wish you a peaceful and happy new year 

Once again, we will be running our 
Summer Programme from 2nd -
27th July 2018. For more infor-
mation and to register, please visit 
the office and pick up a registration 
form. 

New School Site  

We are very excited about the progress of our new Primary School site. Below are some photo-
graphs of  how the site is developing so far. Everything is coming together ready for our big move in 
August 2018. 


